UNITED STATES REPRESENTATIVE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

799 Uwnitep NATioNs Praza
New York 17, N. Y.

_ June 25, 1962

YUkon 6-2424

Dear Professor Bloomfield:

I appreciate your sending me a copy
of your letter to Ralph Bunche, and the
sentiments expressed therein. Your admiration
of Ed Gullion is also shared here, I assure you.

What with work in Geneva and a short
vacation abroad, I'm afraid I shall not be able
to get to Aspen this summer.

With every good wish,

Cordially yours,

(e U

Adlai E., Stevenscn

Professor Lincoln Bloomfield
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
50 Memorial Drive
Cambridge 39, Massachusetts




